Austin Airport Advisory Commission

Recognition of Stephen Khanoyan

WHEREAS, Stephen Khanoyan has served as Division Manager, Airport Affairs at
the Austin Bergstrom International Airport since March 2021;

WHEREAS, Stephen has supported the Austin Airport Advisory Commission during
his tenure;

WHEREAS, Stephen has served during especially tumultuous times of the COVID-
19 pandemic;

WHEREAS, during this time Austin Bergstrom International Airport has relaunched
its multibillion dollar Airport Expansion and Development Program and has
operated under tremendous lockdown, then growth pressures, and the Airport
Commission has increasingly engaged;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Austin Airport Advisory
Commission wishes to express its appreciation to Stephen Khanoyan for a job
well done and wishes him well in all future endeavors, and, further, that this
resolution of Appreciation and Support be duly recorded and spread across the
minutes of the Austin Airport Advisory Commission this 9" day of August, 2022.

/s/
Eugene Sepulveda, Chair

/s/
Wendy Todd Davis, Vice Chair

/s/
Jeremy Hendricks, Secretary




